
Parks, Jazel

From: Uhle, Jennifer r Jý, /
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2010 6:23 PM
To- Chang, Richard; Gibson, Kathy
Cc: Schaperow, Jason; Santiago, Patricia; Tinkler, Charles; Ghosh, Tina; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: E-mail to Jennifer

Thanks everyone. I am glad things went well. J

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2010 2:09 PM
To: Uhle, Jennifer; Gibson, Kathy
Cc: Schaperow, Jason; Santiago, Patricia; Tinkler, Charles; Ghosh, Tina; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: E-mail to Jennifer

Jennifer and Kathy,

FYI, below are 2 items that were discussed during yesterday's briefing for the NRR ET/LT:

1. They stated that communicating the results of SOARCA to the public will be challenging. This was
stated during our presentation of which scenarios we selected to analyze in SOARCA and-why.

A list of attendees is as follows:
Jack Grobe
Tim McGinty
Pat Hiland
Robert Nelson
Brian Holian
Bill Ruland
Samson lee
Tom Blount
Fred Brown
Jason Schaperow
Pat Santiago
Randy Sullivan
Rich Guzzman

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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